



Dear Parents, Boys and Girls,

We know that you are all disappointed that your Confirmation ceremony which was to take place on Saturday, 9<sup>th</sup> May, has been postponed. We encourage you to mark the day by joining your family with the parish community of St. Mary's via webcam for the celebration of Mass at 12 noon.

Please know that we will all be thinking of you specially on Saturday. We hope that very soon a new date can be scheduled for your Confirmation ceremony. In the meantime, we continue to pray that all of the families in our school community remain well and we thank God for our many blessings.

We send our very best wishes to you all. Take care and stay well.

Ann Murphy and the Staff of St. Joseph's Mercy Primary School